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Nunatsiavut marks PRIDE month 
 

The Nunatsiavut Government is pleased to recognize June as PRIDE month, a 

month set aside to acknowledge and celebrate lesbian, gay, bisexual, 

transgender and two-spirited unity and equality.  

 

To mark the occasion, rainbow flags will be raised at the Nunatsiavut 

Assembly building in Hopedale, and outside of the Nunatsiavut Government 

building in Nain.  

 

“Let’s stand together to make ensure Nunatsiavut is a safe and inclusive place 

for all who work, live and visit,” said Gerald Asivak, Minister of Health and 

Social Development and Ordinary Member for Upper Lake Melville. “We 

should be proud of the diversity of our people and support each other to 

ensure we build a better future for all Beneficiaries of the Labrador Inuit Land 

Claims Agreement.” 
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